

Cambusbarron Communications

12th September 2025



Q Q

Helpful Links

Cambusbarron Facebook Page

Facebook @ cambusbarronps

School Website:

https:// blogs.glowscotland.org .uk/st/ cambusbarronps/

School Email Support

cambps@glow.sch.uk

Parent Council email

cambusbarronparento ouncil@gmail.com

School Lunch Menu

Lunch menu can be viewed <u>here</u>.

Diary Dates

18th Sept

Parent Council meeting

24th Sept

Flu vaccinations for children who returned permission slips.

2nd Oct

School photos individuals and siblings

10th Oct

P5's Harvest Service @1:45 in the Church - P5 parents invited to attend

13th-24th Oct

October Break School resumes on the 27th Oct.

10th Nov

Anti-Bullying Week

13th Nov

Parent Council AGM

Our Family Calendar for 2025-26 can be viewed here.

Dear Families,

I hope this newsletter finds you well.

We are flying through Term 1 and the children are rising to the challenge. At assembly last week we celebrated our Tremendous Transitions where classes are demonstrating how they can travel through school safely and responsibly. The children have really led on this and risen to the challenge. Recent visitors commented on the calm environment, polite young people and good manners that were shown.

In this newsletter I want to share news about;

- · Celebrating Wider Achievements
- House Captain elections
- Becoming a WOW school,
- Our Community Club launch
- Feedback on both our School Improvement Plans
- Feedback on our Open Classroom Evening
- Parent Council Update

As ever thank you for all your support and I hope you have a lovely weekend when it comes.

Celebrating Wider Achievement

At Cambusbarron Primary School we are keen to celebrate the wider achievements of all our learners. We are aware that not all achievements are academic. Some may be related to hobbies, voluntary work, sporting activities, activities in clubs outside of school, fundraising or personal achievements that mark a milestone for a young person or positively impacts on the wider community.

If you would like to share an achievement with us then please collect a slip from Mrs Brewster and hand it to your child's Teacher or into the school office or you could complete the short Google form online by <u>clicking this link</u>.

House Captain Elections

After a competitive and engaging election I am delighted to announce our new House Captains for terms 1&2 this session. They are;



Hayford - Misha and Oliver

Polmaise - Tom and Wiktoria

Bruce - Ella and Safia

Grierson - Luke and Scarlett

Congratulations to all our P7 Leaders who put themselves forward for this position. The voting was very close which reflects the quality of the presentations. We are proud of them all.